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Dear Student

A short briefing today as the examination season draws to a close. For those lucky enough to have
finished, | hope you are enjoying the summer. To those approaching their final examination — the very
best of luck. Please read the briefing, itincludes important information on the MC process, the
release of results and your Graduation, and for first year and intermediate students, what to do if you
are late in your Module choices.

1. Mitigating Circumstances

You can submit mitigating circumstances at any point up to June 13" for finalists, and June 20™ for
everyone else. We cannot cannot consider any further submissions after this date. If your health or
personal circumstances affected your performance, please make sure you make a formal
application with evidence before this date. Further details are HERE.

Mitigating circumstances deadlines:

e June 13" Finalists and All Law and Sociology Degree Students
e June 20" - Everyone else

2. Examination Boards and 2024 Results

Your results and degree classification are not released until after the Examination Boards. The
results will be released in tranches with Finalists receiving their degree classifications first. The
dates are below.

e Thursday 4 July 2024 -Finalist results to be released.

e Thursday 11 July 2024 - First Year results to be released and emails sent to any First Year not
progressing.

e Thursday 18 July 2024 - Intermediate Students results to be release and emails send to any
intermediate student not progressing.

If you have to re-sit an assessment, you will be advised in a letter and the questions will be forwarded
to you a few days after the results are released. The deadline for submission of re-sit assignments is
22" August. The late Summer examination season usually runs from late August to early September,
but the timetable is yet to be published but should be available by the time results are issued.

3. Law Graduation




The graduation ceremony for Law undergraduates will take place on 19" July 2024. You will be
contacted directly to book spaces at the procession — look out for the email as spaces are limited and
your attendance depends on booking in advance.

4. Late Module Choices

A number of students have contacted me/the PSS team to say they were late submitting their module
choices. If you are in this position you should let the Undergraduate Team know. If you inform them,
the will add you to the list of late submissions and will be sending out the form for you to indicate your
module choices. One consequence of being late is that your selections will take place after the initial
allocation is made, but itis far more likely you will get the Modules you want if you fill in this form. Let
us know as quickly as possible —that is now!

5. Connaught Scheme

There is still time for you to apply for the Connaught Scheme — an amazing opportunity for law
students interested in Global Health to study at the University of Toronto. The closing date is 10 June
2024 and you have until August 2025 to take up the scholarship. More details HERE

6. Careers

There are some great careers events coming up next week for Finalists and Non-finalists. It’s a good
time to start thinking about what to do with your summer, or, in the case of finalists, what to do with
the next few years! These events will help you think and talk about your plans with professionals and
with peers.

For finalists: 72 June 4.15-5.15 online

Book here: My Law Degree: What Next?

For non-finalists: 73 June 1-2pm online

Book here: For Law Students: gaining Summer work experience & up-skilling

7. Questions and Queries

As always, if you wish to ask questions or comment on any of these issues, orindeed any UG issue,
then use the Padlets below.

o Firstyears Padlet
e Intermediate Years and Finalists Padlet

Best wishes,
Dr Margaret O'Brien
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